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ICYMI: Detours Planned for I-95 South at the I-95/I-295 North Interchange  

Jacksonville – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) I-95/I-295       

North Interchange improvements project, overnight detours of I-95 south are scheduled to begin 

tonight and last through November 11. Detours will be in place from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. while 

crews set beams over southbound I-95, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 

I-95 south traffic will be detoured to the I-295 East Beltway, take the U.S. 17 (Main Street) exit, head 

north on U.S. 17 to the I-295 west ramp and continue on I-295 west to the I-95 south exit at the 

interchange.  (See map below) 

FDOT selected Archer Western to complete this $176.8 million project in spring 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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